

To our customers and business partners

Staad, in October 2023

Reliability and highest quality!

Dear customers and business partners,

Despite the great uncertainty worldwide, we will not increase our prices as of January 1, 2024.

We can do this because we invest heavily in our employees, processes and machinery. We are improving and digitalising our processes with defined CIP measures, and we are also driving forward our decarbonisation with new machines and sustainable technologies.

The rising wage costs, the uncertain world and economic situation, as well as the industry-related risks do not stop at our door. Nevertheless, we want to face these entrepreneurial challenges and use our personal commitment to ensure that you can continue to rely on us and our products.

Take advantage of our reliability and benefit from the Graf quality. We would be pleased!

Kind regards

Edgar Seiz

Managing Director

Fredi Treitinger
Technical Manager